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AIB GROUP PLC 

DIRECTORATE CHANGE 

The Boards of AIB Group plc and Allied Irish Banks, p.l.c. (together the "Group" or "AIB") announce 
that the Group’s Chief Operating Officer, Mr. Tomás O’Midheach, has tendered his resignation to the 
Board, and triggered the 6 month notice period in his contract, in order to pursue other business 
interests. Since joining the Group in June 2006, Tomás held a number of senior executive positions 
including Head of Direct Channels & Analytics and Chief Digital Officer. He was appointed as an 
Executive Director in March 2019. 

Colin Hunt, Chief Executive Officer, said: 

“I want to thank Tomás on behalf of the Board and to record our appreciation to him for his substantial 
contribution to the Group during his 14 years of service. He has shown great commitment and 
leadership and has been a highly-valued colleague.  On behalf of all of us at AIB, I wish Tomás the very 
best for his future endeavours.” 

Tomás O’Midheach commented: 

“I have greatly enjoyed my time with AIB.  It has been a privilege to serve on the Board and to work 
with such talented and committed colleagues over my career with the Group. I wish my colleagues, 
the Board, Colin and the Group every success in the future.”  

This announcement is made in accordance with the Euronext Listing Rule 6.1.64 and UK Listing Rule 
9.6.11. 

– ENDS – 

For further information, please contact: 

Conor Gouldson Niamh Hore Paddy McDonnell 
Group Company Secretary Head of Investor Relations Head of Media Relations 
Tel: +353-1-772 0030 Tel: +353-1-6411817 Tel: +353-1-641 2869 
conor.w.gouldson@aib.ie  niamh.a.hore@aib.ie     paddy.x.mcdonnell@aib.ie   
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